
 

All Saint’s Church, Cheras Children’s visitation 2024 

  

On 14th December 2024, Dss. Emily and few children’s from All Saint’s Church came to Cozy 

Home to visit the residents and sang songs for the residents to cheer them up. The residents 

were very happy to receive love gifts from the children. Love gifts was not only given to the 

residents but also to the staff.  

 

  

 
 

 

 



 


